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Dr. David Shern Reviews Trends & Next Major Era in Public Men tal Health 
at the Rosalynn Carter Symposium on Mental Health Policy

Dr. David Shern, Vice President of NRI's Board, recapped with NRI's leadership his excellent 
plenary talk at the 30th Annual Rosalynn Carter Center Mental Health Symposium. In his talk, 
he reviewed major historical trends in U.S. public mental health concentrating on the last 30 
years. He presented data heralding the next major era in public mental health.

"I feel this will realize some of the original vision of the Community Mental Health Centers 
movement and revolutionize public health overall."

Access Dr. Shern's speech on NRI's page.
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